
NOTICE OF CASUAL VACANCY 

 
Guilden Sutton Parish Council is seeking to co-opt a new member to 
fill a vacancy through to the next election scheduled for May 2023.  

More information on the role of a Parish Councillor can be found 
here: www.nalc.gov.uk/elections.  

For an informal discussion about the role please contact the Clerk at 
guildensuttonparishclerk@gmail.com or call 07783012582. 

To apply please write to the Clerk at the email address above 
outlining your existing skills and experience along with an outline of 

your knowledge of the area. 

The successful candidate will be eligible for Parish Councillor training 
courses after an initial period of 6 months service. 

The Council would like to co-opt at the October meeting, therefore 
the closing date for applications is the 30th September 2021.   


